
 
NOTICE 

 
PLANNING COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the McMinnville Planning Commission will hold a public 
hearing on the 15th day of March, 2018, at the hour of 6:30 p.m. in the McMinnville Civic Hall 
Building at 200 NE Second Street in the City of McMinnville, Oregon, relating to the following 
matter:  

 
 

ZONING ORDINANCE TEXT AMENDMENT:   
Chapter 17.62 (Signs) 

 
DOCKET NUMBER:  G 2-18 

 
The City of McMinnville is proposing to amend Chapter 17.62 (Signs) of the 
McMinnville Zoning Ordinance.  The proposed zoning text amendments are related to 
nonconforming signs and the process for which nonconforming signs are required to 
come into compliance with the current sign standards in the McMinnville Zoning 
Ordinance.  The amendments will result in the removal of the existing amortization 
process, which required that all nonconforming signs come into compliance by 
December 31, 2018.  In place of the amortization process, the proposed amendments 
will introduce other triggers for bringing nonconforming signs into compliance with the 
current sign standards. 

 
 

Persons are hereby invited to attend the McMinnville Planning Commission hearing to 
observe the proceedings, to register any statements in person, by attorney, or by mail to 
assist the McMinnville Planning Commission in making a decision. 
 
The decision-making criteria, application, and records concerning this matter are available in 
the McMinnville Planning Department office at 231 NE Fifth Street, McMinnville, Oregon, 
during working hours, and on the City of McMinnville website at www.mcminnvilleoregon.gov.   
 
For additional information please contact the Planning Department at the above address or 
by phone at (503) 434-7311. 
 
The meeting site is accessible to handicapped individuals.  Assistance with communications 
(visual, hearing) must be requested 24 hours in advance by contacting the City Manager 
(503) 434-7405 – 1-800-735-1232 for voice, or TDY 1-800-735-2900. 

 

 

   

  Heather Richards  
  Planning Director 
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